
BOOSTERS CLUB MEETING 

MINUTES 

November 11, 2021 

 

 

 

1. Approval of minutes from October 2021 meeting, Naomi made Motion, Jen seconded all 

approved 

 

2. Treasure’s report – 7 year analysis of revenue and expenses 

 

a. Girls Tennis had an outstanding check – check will be reissued with correct address 

b. Sportees had two online store fundraisers outstanding 

c. Would like to close PO Box, need bank and insurance online access 

 

3. Awards banquet update – CIAC guidance coming out soon. The Booster Club’s Spring Senior 

Banquet got very high reviews. Current guidance says events have to be outside. Would like to 

host another senior Banquet at the end of 2022. CT DPH and local health department set the 

guidelines. May combine fall / winter sports banquets if guidelines change. Other schools are 

planning to have a large banquet at the end of the year. Maybe outside in the courtyard. 268 

total athletes last school year (127 are multi-sport athletes). Maybe an offsite venue depending 

on cost. 

 

4. Kim talked to Mr. Wygonik about the outdoor concessions.  Mr. Wygonik can provide the grill / 

food prep stations. Kim is actively seeking donations for both the outdoor concessions and 

scholarships. Kim is looking at prices over Thanksgiving. Kim is going to check with maintenance, 

get approval in writing and get a quote for insurance. Kim purchased a new cash box for 

concessions. Dec 16th is first basketball game. 

 

5. Scholarship review – Christine asked if the rollout could be the 22-23 school year, would have 

more time to develop a plan and committee. Avon High School has a nice scholarship 

application. 

 

6. BC Website – can Region 18 host a page for BC? There would be many updates in the year for 

the online store, banquet tickets, meeting links.  

 

7. Gear sales – consider having a year round store. School teams also have online stores each 

season.  

 

8. Request from Girls tennis for State award. BC will vote on it next meeting. 

 

9. Adjourned 8:00 pm 

 

Next meeting December 7th, 2021 


